
Tuesday, May 9, 2023
Awards Ceremony at 6:40 pm 

Gaylord Maryland C Ballroom

Welcome Reception at 7:30 pm 
Lobby outside Gaylord Maryland A/C Ballrooms

Everyone is invited to Attend
The Awards Ceremony will introduce and recognize the Nathaniel Sugerman Memorial 
Award recipient, SVC Mentor Award recipients, and Sponsored Student awardees.

The Welcome Reception is a popular networking event at the TechCon. It offers a 
relaxed venue to meet friends and colleagues and provides the opportunity to make 
new connections before the start of the Technical Program.

2023 SVC Awards Ceremony 
and Welcome Reception

When registering for the TechCon, please indicate whether you plan to attend this event.


